
Subject: Dr. Raia's email re: Solution to Clam Bay Subcommittee Problem 

 

 

From: Theodore Raia [mailto:tedraia@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2009 4:37 PM 

To: ResnickL 

Subject:  
 

Lisa, 

The following is my suggestion for handling the Clam Bay Subcommittee problem.  The Clam Bay Subcommittee 

served the community well until Clam Bay became a political issue and the county maneuvered to place Pelican Bay 

residents, who sympathized with the county position, on county committees designed to undermine and replace the 

Clam Bay Subcommittee.  It is true that the committee's reports then began to occupy all of the time of the PBSD 

meetings.  Until this issue is settled we are going to have to accept the fact that Clam Bay will take meeting time.  

An alternative would be to have the Foundation form the committee and have a PBSD member be a member of this 

committee and report to the PBSD.  As the Foundation's legal control over Clam Bay becomes better defined this 

could influence how best to monitor Clam Bay.  I am out of town until the October meeting and would like to be 

kept informed.  Thanks. 

Ted Raia 

 

 


